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April 7, 2020
Dear Residents and Businesses of the City of Huron:

We want to express our sincere gratitude and appreciation to everyone in our community for their
continued cooperation during these challenging times. First, a thank you to all of our healthcare
workers and first responders as well as people working in other essential industries risking their
health to serve everyone in need. Second, we want to thank all of the residents who continue to
practice social distancing by staying at home in accordance with the Ohio Department of Health’s
Stay-At-Home Order and its recently issued Amended Stay-at-Home Order.

To residents and businesses, we want to affirmatively state that the City, its elected officials, and
its employees are committed to continuing to provide for the health, safety, and welfare of the
City. If there is a public service you need from the City, we encourage you to reach out to either
of us, or any of your elected officials, to let us know how the City can be of service to you. After
all, that is what we are here for.

We are aware of the concern that people may either be visiting or returning to our community from
out-of-town. While the City cannot stop people from traveling or restrict access into the
community, we do kindly ask that if you or members of your family are returning from out-of-
state, or if you are renting your property to others, please participate in a voluntary 14-day self-
quarantine upon arrival in Huron.

Although we do not ultimately control the health and well-being of our loved ones and neighbors,
and we cannot fully predict the future of this virus or its impact on our society, there are certain
common principles that we can all come back to. Please take care of yourself, both physically and
mentally and offer help to meet the needs of our community. Let’s continue to use these trying
times as an opportunity to remember what makes Huron a Great Lake Place.
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